
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2021 COVID-19 Update: 1 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As announced by the Premier this afternoon, no students are required to attend school this week 
due to the implemented community lockdown.  
 
There will be no curriculum delivery during this week. 
 
At this stage, our major events for Week 1 will now be scheduled for Week 2 subject to 
government advice.  
 
We will continue to keep everyone informed as information becomes available. 
 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
31 January 2021 
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